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To the editor:

Clarington must begin to become more environmentally friendly.

At this point in time the Municipality does next to nothing to aid in the protection of our
environment.

All we hear is build, build, build.

We have the nuke plant, the cement plant and now we are most likely going to get but not
really want, an incinerator.

What do we do to protect our environment?

Well you'll be thinking for a while because there is nothing that is really helping.

We must begin to introduce anti-idling bylaws with harsh penalties unlike most cities who
have minor penalties. We need to be strict and set an example.

Clarington council must take action!

Aiden Tombs

Clarington


